
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

I am thankful to be able to KNOW God and all that He is!  We are in a time of 

uncertainty about many different aspects of our lives.  But there is one aspect, the 

most important aspect, that has not changed.  God has not changed, and never will 

change!  God is still in control, and working out His will in lives around the world.  I 

can’t imagine what it would be like to go through this time without God by my side.  

Although God has pulled us off the road, He has sustained us every step of the way.  

We serve an awesome God! 

We have been home just over a month now (since March 23rd) and had many 

meetings rescheduled and a couple cancelled.  With today’s technologies, we have 

still been able to have the privilege of sharing the ministry and preaching remotely via 

tools such as Skype and Zoom.  Although we like to meet everyone face to face, it is 

good to still be able to continue our ministry in this fashion.  However, we are still 

uncertain as to what May holds for us.  I have not lost any meetings, but have also not 

been able to confirm any at this time.  Please pray that we will be able to be where 

God wants us during this time. 

In a time where evangelism seems nearly impossible, I have been meeting 

with church planters around the world and discussing ways to reach out via an online 

presence.  This includes information on websites and social media, to video 

presentations of the gospel and online methods of discipleship.  With so many 

churches online, I believer more people than ever are hearing the preaching of the 

Word today.  We have to figure out methods to follow-up and then to encourage 

them to attend our in-person services when we are able to do so.  These meetings 

have been a great help to me as I plan for the future church plant in Butte. 

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

04/19 Garfield Ridge Baptist Church Chicago, IL 
04/26 Calvary Road Baptist Church New Albany, IN 

  

We are also excited to now be partnering with Second Chance Baptist 

Church of Vernon, TX and Lexwin Baptist Church of Winston-Salem, NC.  Thank you 

for your support, and we are glad to have you as part of the ministry! 

 We thank you all for your prayers for our family and ministry.  Please 

continue to pray that our support would increase so we would be able to get to Butte 

as soon as we can (in God’s timing).  May God richly bless you all! 

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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